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15 February 2018 
 
Women in Super and AGSM@UNSW Business School announce annual scholarship program 
 

Women in Super (WIS) and AGSM @ UNSW Business School will announce the continuation of 
their annual scholarship program at a Women in Super NSW event to be held in Sydney today.  

All NSW WIS members are eligible to apply for one of four scholarships that give members the 

opportunity to attend one of the Australian Graduate School of Management’s (AGSM) Executive 

Education Short Courses to further their learning and leadership capabilities. 

  
Lata McNulty, Chair of NSW WIS said: “Our partnership with AGSM gives our NSW members a 
wonderful opportunity to pursue their professional and personal development through the scholarship 
program. Since its introduction, a number of women from our industry have had the opportunity 
develop their own management skills through this and other programs. With the continuation of the 
partnership with AGSM announced today, we can now provide the same opportunity to another four 
talented women.” 

  

Ros Wainwright, AGSM Executive Education Head of Corporate Programs said: “AGSM is committed 

to developing the leadership potential of women in the superannuation industry. These scholarships 

will enable talented women to pursue executive education across a range of core strategic capabilities 

to develop strategic leadership and management skills.  Now in its fourth year, this initiative in 

partnership with WIS is an important part of our expanding suite of programs designed to provide 

access and opportunities for women in leadership.” 

  

The AGSM is Australia's leading graduate school of management and amongst the world’s elite top 

100, according to the Financial Times (UK) 2018 Global MBA Rankings released last month. 

  

For more information regarding the scholarships available and how to apply, please visit the WIS 

website on www.womeninsuper.com.au. 

  

Contact details 

NSW Women in Super Media Liaison: Lata McNulty, WIS NSW Chair  

E: lmcnulty@linkgroup.com      M: 0410 611 767  

  

AGSM Media contact: Alison Brown, AGSM Head of Brand and Communications Manager 

E: alison.brown@unsw.edu.au          T: 0403 602 299 
  

Media Release 

http://www.womeninsuper.com.au/
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Women in Super seeks is a national advocacy and networking group that works to improve women's retirement 
outcomes. As a not-for-profit, Women in Super seeks to provide professional development, networking and 
career progression opportunities to its members across the Australian superannuation industry 
 

AGSM (Australian Graduate School of Management) is part of the Business School at UNSW Australia. A 
renowned provider of postgraduate courses, AGSM programs facilitate the leaders of tomorrow with the 
appropriate skills and knowledge while broadening professional networks along the way. 

 


